Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 2:22 PM

To: ‘Robert Nelson'

Cc: ‘Liz Klein"; ‘'msoloman@3bearllc.com’; '‘Mark Larson'

Subject: RE: 3Bear Energy Cottonwood Facility (2RF-128) (4thO Quarter Groundwater Report
12/31/2020

Liz Klein — 3Bear
Robert Nelson — LA Environmental

Re: Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report Fourth Quarter submitted 10/27/2020
Hello,
Concerning the report indicated above, the following:

1)Post review of offered data, the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) is requesting a more detailed analysis and discussion
of data regarding MW-1 and MW-4. Specifically, the C6-C35 hits from the laboratory. OCD realizes the reported values
are very low, but as MW-1 is somewhat upgradient of MW-4 it is curious. Does the logged data show any

correlation? Please consider this question in the next report.

Thank you for your efforts, and please continue with sampling as per agreement.
Please keep a copy of this communication, as no PAPER copy will follow.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Albuquerque, NM

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations



